
 

 

 
NOTICE OF PROPOSED TELECOMMUNICATIONS TOWER REPLACEMENT 

46 METER TALL (40M WITH 6M WHIP ANTENNA) 
 
PROPOSED STRUCTURE: As part of the public consultation process required by Innovation, Science 
and Economic Development Canada (ISED), the District of Saanich is inviting the public to comment on 
a proposed telecommunications tower replacement due to age and public safety concerns.  The tower 
will be a self-support tower monopole design with ancillary radio and telecommunications equipment 
situated on District owned vacant land at the top of Churchill Drive, also known as PKOLS (Mount 
Douglas Park), adjacent to the current telecommunications tower in this location currently zoned P-9 
(Communication & Open Space).  Design will be in accordance with the current Engineers and 
Geoscientists Act (BC).  
 

LEGAL DESCRIPTION, COORDINATES, MAP LOCATION OF NEW TOWER: 
Latitude/Longitude:48.2932.5°N 123.20’41.6°W 
PID: 018-017-525 
Block A of Section 74A, Lake District and of Section 52, 86 and 90, Victoria District 
Zoning: P-9 (Communication and Open Space) 

 
(the “New Tower Location” noted in orange below) 

 

 
Any person may comment by close of business day on the 14th day of November, 2025. 
Information regarding this installation can be obtained by contacting: 

          Janet Racz, Manager of Real Estate Services 
District of Saanich 

770 Vernon Avenue 
Victoria BC V8X 2W7 

Telephone (250) 216-4375 
Email: janet.racz@saanich.ca 

mailto:janet.racz@saanich.ca



